



H.E.

Mr. Carles Enseñat Chairman Foreign Affairs Committee General Council

Principality of Andorra

18 July 2016

Dear Mr. Enseñat,

I'm delighted, on behalf of the European Affairs Committee of the National Council of the Slovak Republic, to extend an invitation to a delegation from the General Council to attend as an observer the Plenary Meeting of the LVI. Conference of Parliamentary Committees for Union Affairs of the European Union Parliaments (Plenary COSAC) planned during the Slovak presidency on 13 - 15 November 2016.

Please feel free to contact us with any questions at: vez@nrsr.sk

We look forward to welcoming you to Bratislava.

Sincerely,

Ľuboš Blaha

10,505

Chair of the European Affairs Committee of the National Council of the Slovak Republic